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St Mark Lutheran Church (Missouri Synod - English District) 

1019 N. 7th Street  Sheboygan, WI  53081   Phone: (920) 458 - 4343 

www.stmarksheboygan.com 

Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

September 1, 2019 – September 8, 2019 

Sunday (9/1)     

  9:00 am  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

Monday (9/2)    Labor Day 

Have a Blessed                                                                       

Labor Day                                                                                        

Church office Closed 

Tuesday (9/3)    

  8:30 am  Quilt Group 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

  6:00 pm  Deacon’s Meeting                     

Wednesday (9/4)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in Office  

  9:00 am  Pantry Sort & Store 

 10:00 am  GriefShare 

  1:00 pm  Pastoral Care 

  5:00 pm  Bells Rehearsal 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

Thursday (9/5)    

  5:15 pm  Choir Practice 

  6:30 pm  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

Friday (9/6)   

  8:00 am  Pantry Workers 

  9:30 am  Food Pantry 

Saturday (9/7) 

  8:00 am  Confirmation Class 

Sunday (9/8)     

  9:00 am  Worship Service   

 10:15 am  Bible Study 

      

  

   

  

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Thursday, August 29, 2019 

Sunday, September 1, 2019 

Twelfth Sunday after Pentecost 

We have services on 

Thursday night at 6:30pm 

if you can’t attend on  

Sunday morning.  



GriefShare a 13 week grief support group for those 

who have experienced the loss of a loved one will 

start on Wednesday, September 4th  at 10 am. It 

will be held in the upstairs adult education room. 

Each session includes a video, group discussion 

and a personal workbook to help you through the 

grief process. This is open to everyone, not just 

church members. Contact Carolyn Eiden, RN the 

Parish Nurse if you have questions or want to           

register. The cost is $15 for the workbook which 

will be returned to you when you complete the 

program.   

The Jubilation choir is seeking new members. 

Practice will start on Thursday August 29th from 

5:15pm to 6:15pm. 

Thank you for your commitment to this mis-

sion. Totals are December $247, 1st Quarter 

2019 $673, 2nd Quarter 2019 $575,  July 

$249 and August $164. 

THE END OF ALZHEIMER'S STARTS WITH YOU 

Join us for the Walk to end Alzheimer's on           
Saturday, September 28, 2019 at the Evergreen 
Park in Sheboygan. Together we walk on behalf of 
our friends, our families and our future. Though 
we all have our own motivation to step up to the 
start line, our eyes are set on the ultimate finish 
line – the end of  Alzheimer's.  If you would like to 
join the St Mark team please sign up in the      
Narthex or contact someone on the Evangelism                    
Committee.  

Sunday Morning Bible Study  

Join us starting September 8th 

as we’re going to be  reminded 

of what it means when we say 

to someone that we are           

Lutheran. Our Sunday Bible 

study will look into the week’s 

chapter talked about in the sermon in more       

detail. Order your book in the church office for 

$5.00 

      OUR CHURCH - YOUR TIME - OUR FUTURE 

We are all proud of St. Mark and the traditions we 

have established together.  To insure our                

continued success, we need several individuals to 

step forward in a church leadership position. Mike 

Hotz and Tom Kroll - two of our five members 

Board of Directors - have each served the                 

maximum number of terms as members of the 

Board of Directors. At the November Voter’s               

Assembly, their replacements will be elected. 

THAT’S WHERE YOU COME IN!!  We ask each of 

you to prayerfully consider running for a position 

on the Board of Directors. If your are interested or 

seek additional information, please contact Mike 

Hotz at PH. 457-2588 or lhmh1mh@gmail.com. 

Remember - Our church and our future is                    

dependent upon your time and willingness to 

serve!  

Biblesticks for our Military 

We will start collecting money to purchase  

audio type Bibles for people serving in our  

military. They are called BibleSticks. The      

BibleStick is a small device (about the size of a 

pack of gum) so it can easily be taken with 

them as they travel into sometimes unsettled 

and dangerous places. They don’t have to 

read just listen to words of hope and                         

encouragement as they are far away from 

home. The cost is $25 per Biblestick. It is our 

goal to purchase 10 of them. Any amount you 

can give to this is greatly appreciated. Please 

make checks payable to St. Mark Lutheran 

Church. Let’s give to those who sacrifice so 

much for us. Thanks for helping with this     

worthy cause.  

Come join the Bell Choir!                                           

Practice will start on Wednesday,                                            

August 28th from 5:00pm—6:15pm.  

Men’s Club will be                 

having a meeting on             

Monday, September 16th 

in the Fellowship Hall. 

Supper will be served at 6:00pm and the meeting 

will start at 6:30pm.  

The February R & R Luncheon will be held on 

Wednesday, September 18th, at 11:30am at                     

the Sheboygan Yacht Club. Please RSVP to 

Ralph or Joan Schwerin at 565-3503 or Lorena 

Tislau at 467-9118 if you plan to attend.  

Youth Group get            

together. Families             

welcome! Sunday, 

September 15 @ 

11:00, Lakeshore Lanes. RSVP to 

Stacey.falkenberg@gmail.com or txt 262-899-1828.  

September is back-to-school for adults, too! 

Our Tuesday morning Bible class is beginning 

its fall session on             

September 3rd at 

10am. 

See you there! 

Coats For Kids campaign.                                   

If you have any coats you 

would like to donate please 

deposit them in the collection 

box in the Narthex through 

Oct 27th.  

      October 20, 2019                                                               

Demonstration 10:30am                                                                                                                                

Dinner 11:00am                                                                     

Church fellowship Hall 

Meal will include baked & fried chicken, mash potatoes/

gravy, creamy coleslaw, corn, lettuce salad, vegetable 

and fruit trays, dinner roll, cake and coffee/milk/

lemonade. 

Sheboygan Police Department K - 9 unit                 

demonstration. 

The last day to purchase tickets October 13th. You can 

purchase your tickets for $5 each from Dave                             

Hilpertshauser or the church office.    


